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e Letter to Attorney Michael Meloche from Attorney Cove dated August 21, 2002 regarding
Boutilier Road

e Letter to Michelle Buck, Town Planner from Attorney Philip Stoddard dated February 10, 2015
regarding frontage for a solar project on Boutilier Road

o  Copy of Site Plan for 24 Boutilier Road Solar Project dated October 2014

e Letter to Nicholas Casello, 24 Boutilier Road from National Grid regarding Electric Service
Proposal for relocating pole at 21 Boutilier Road

e Email memo from William Hannigan to Michelle Buck, Town Planner dated September 19, 2016
regarding Boutilier Road Solar

e A draft copy of Modified Definitive Subdivision Site Plan for Boutilier Road

e Daft copy of Site Plan Approval & Stormwater Permit Order of Conditions for LaFlash Boutilicr
Road Solar Project dated 9.29.2016

e  Application letter to Planning Board from Jason Dubois, DC Engincering regarding 1749 Main
Street self-storage units & Contractor’s yard Site Plan Review dated 9/26/2016

e Response letter to Michelle Buck, Town Planner from Jason Dubois, DC Enginecring regarding
1749 Main Street dated

¢ A dralt copy of Site Plan Approval & Stormwater Permit Order of Conditions for Mulberry Street
Solar Farm renewal of permit SPR2015-02

e  Letter to Michelle Buck, Town Planner from Andy Glines, Fuss & O’Neil regarding Cherry
Valley Solar Project at 148 Henshaw Street dated 9/20/2016

Documents submitted at meeting:
e Letter to the Planning Board from Quinn Engineering regarding 1749 Main Street Site
Plan/Special Permit Application dated 10/4/2016



JOSEPH C. COVE
ATTORNEY AT LAW
ONE NORTH MAIN
P.O.BOX 390
UXBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 01569-03%0

TELEPHONE (50R) 278-6711
FAX (508) 278-6491

August 21, 2002

Michael Meloche, Esquire
Meloche & Meloche

P.O. Box 126

188 Main Street

Spencer, MA 01562

RE: Boutillier Road, Leicester

Dear Mr. Meloche:

Your letter of July 15, 2002 regarding the status of Boutillier Road has been sent to me
for review and comment. In order to assist the Planning Board and the applicant, it
would be helpful if T had information on the following points:

1. Title abstract information on the property abutting Boutillier Road; ,
2. Any evidence of town or county layouts of Boutillier Road between Henshaw Street

and Stafford Street;

3. Copies of the deeds to the land abutting Boutillier Road,

4, Twould like to hear your thoughts regarding providing suitable access from the
intersection of Boutillier Road and Henshaw Street to your proposed subdivision.

You may call me to discuss any and all of the above information and I look forward to
your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Joseph C. Cove

JCC/ame

Ce: Michelle Buck
James Purcell
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